Wayne Garnsey

From: Nicholas Murphy <Nicholas.Murphy@bathurst.nsw.gov.au>
Sent: Tuesday, 14 January 2020 2:05 PM

To: Wayne Garnsey

Subject: RE: hello Nick - [SEC=UNOFFICIAL]

Hi Wayne,

“Yes had 3 great break although warkedt either sids of the dlosute..

Can we please have an extension with the Housekeeping one. We are in discussion with PC to finalise the PP, but
suspect we need a few more months to make sure it’s put to bed.

Cheers,

Nicholas Murphy
Senior Strategic Planner N\
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